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MRS. LLOYD ABBOTT 

 
Mrs. Lloyd Abbott of Oatka road, lifelong resident of Perry and Castile, 

died about 5 p.m. Sunday, Feb. 4, in the Community hospital, Warsaw, 
where she had been a patient one week.  Mrs. Abbott was taken to the 

hospital Monday, January 29, suffering from complication of old age 
ailments.  She was 77 years old. 

Lena Lake was born in Castile township January 19, 1863, daughter of 
Harley and Mary Jones Lake.  She attended district school and on January 

23, 1884, was united in marriage to Lloyd Abbott at the home of her 
parents. 

Mr. and Mrs. Abbott moved to the present home on Oatka road where 

they recently observed their 56th wedding anniversary.  Although no 
children were born to them Lee Spencer came to their home to live when a 

child and grew to manhood with them.  Mrs. Abbott was a kind friend and 
thoughtful neighbor, filling a large place in the community where she lived.  

She was a life-long member of the Universalist church. 
Surviving besides her husband are two nephews, Ray and Fred Abbott, 

and three nieces, Mrs. Shirley Rogers, Mrs. Isabel Geist and Miss Marjorie 
Abbott. 

The funeral will be held at 2 p.m. today in the Eaton funeral home, Lake 
street, Rev. Julia Tobey officiating, and burial will be in Glenwood cemetery. 
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